
Monday, Sept. 22 
 
 

PRO-D Day 
NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday Sept. 23 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday Sept.24 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday Sept. 25 
 
 

TERRY FOX 
RUN 

 
 

Friday Sept. 26 
 
 
 
 

NO DOGS ON SCHOOL GROUNDS– A reminder that dogs are not permitted on school grounds between 
8:00 AM and 3:30 PM on school days. This policy helps ensure the safety and comfort of all students and 
staff. Kindly inform any friends or family members who may occasionally pick up students about this rule. 
Thank you for your cooperation! 

Terry Fox Run—It’s the 45th anniversary of Terry Fox’s Marathon of Hope. This year, our school is 
going all out to fundraise for cancer research! We’re super excited to take part! Please support our 
student’s fundraising efforts and donate today at  https://schools.terryfox.ca/HappyValleyElementary  

MyEd Parent Portal—We have received numerous requests for parent portal accounts and password re-
sets. For all new students the parent portal accounts will be created after we have received the verification 
forms and all contact information is confirmed. Password resets will be done in the order they are received 
before the first report card is published. If you have sent a request it is in the queue. No need to send mul-
tiple requests.  

Student Arrival—By now most students should be settled into their classrooms and be comfortable find-
ing their way to their classroom from the office. If they arrive after the 8:40 bell, students should come to 
the office to check in, then independently make their way to their classroom. If a parent/guardian needs to 
visit any part of the school beyond the office they are required to check in at the office and wear a visitor 
tag during the visit. 

Early Pick-ups for appointments— Please email your child’s teacher to advise them of the date and 
time of the pick up and make sure to sign them out of the office when you come to pick them up. Teacher 
email addresses can be found on the Happy Valley website.  

SD62 Online Consent Forms— Please visit https://consent.sd62.bc.ca/apps/OnlineConsent and complete 
online consents for each of your children. Student profiles are connected to the parent email address used 
in the online registration system.  

Scent Free—A reminder to parents and students that Happy Valley is a Scent Free Building. Scented 
products may provoke symptoms in sensitive individuals, including triggering responses in those with aller-
gies and chemical sensitivities, the Board expects all staff, students and school district visitors to be aware 
and considerate about the effect of scented products anywhere in the District.  

Upcoming Dates: 

September 30— National Day for Truth and Reconciliation—SCHOOL CLOSED 
October 9—Individual Photo Day 
October 13—Thanksgiving—NO SCHOOL 
October 10—Subway 
October 31—Kernel’s Popcorn 
 
The district calendars will all holidays and Pro-D days can be found at SCHOOL DISTRICT NO  
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What’s coming up at Happy Valley... 


